
 

HAMPTON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

HAMPTON, CT 06247 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 14, 2016 

 7:00 PM 

HAMPTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL LIBRARY/MEDIA CENTER 

 

 

Board chair Rose Bisson called the meeting to order at 7:01pm.  Members present were Maryellen 

Donnelly, Mark Becker, Richard LeBlanc, and Stacie Ropka. 

 

1. Audience for Staff/Citizens – Alan Cahill presented the board with letters from both the Town of 

Lebanon and the Rectory School expressing their interest in taking some or all of Hampton students. 

Dayna McDermott spoke to the board on a study and referred to the exit pole vote results. Cathy 

Donahue passed out statutes of dissolution and spoke to the board on a study. 

2. Discussion and Possible Action On Request to Regional Board of Education 11 To Commence a 

Study of Addition or Withdrawal of Grades to The Region or Dissolution Of The Region as 

Provided For In Ct Statutes Sec. 10-45 And Sec. 10-63a. - Rose Bisson informed the board that in 

order for the lawyer to determine if they can legally do some of the options that have been provided they 

have to see how the region was formed. That documentation was recently found and sent to the lawyer 

for review. No action at this time 

3. Adjournment – Maryellen Donnelly moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:24pm. Richard LeBlanc 

seconded it and it passed unanimously. 

 
 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Rachel Linkkila 

1-19-16 

 

Note: Per C.G.S. 10 – 218, Board of Education meeting minutes are provided in a draft format. With the exception of motions and votes 

recorded, these minutes are unofficial until they have been read and approved by a majority vote of the Board. Should edits be necessary, 

they will be made at the next regularly scheduled meeting, noted in the meeting minutes, and voted upon. 

Copies of any documents distributed at meeting can be obtained by contacting Hampton Elementary School Superintendent’s Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


